
  

  

You’re Invited to the 

North Baldwin 

Daphne High School 

International Baccalaureate 

Informational Parent Meeting 

For rising 9th Grade Students! 

(Interested rising 10th should email dfew@bcbe.org) 

 

Wednesday, December 9th 

DHS Trojan Hall-  6:00 PM 
Social Distancing will be followed, and masks are required.  

 

What is the IB Program? Who is the IB Student?  

How will the program benefit my child?   

Understanding the differences between IB, AP, 

and Dual Enrollment  

Facts and Stats- Debunking the Myths  

Graduate/ Current IB Student Q & A   

Applications Due: Friday, December 18th  


	Wednesday, December 9th

